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Dear parent/carer, 

 

We are delighted that our young people have been invited to take part in a new project that Young Scot is 

running with the Scottish Qualifications Authority (SQA). 

 

Young Scot and SQA recently launched the #SQAfutures report which contained a series of 

recommendations for the future of assessment co-designed by young people. One of those recommendations 

was to look into how life skills could be accredited by SQA. 

 

SQA and Young Scot are now looking at how a life skills award could work in practice and would like to 

gather feedback from S5 and S6 pupils across West Lothian and beyond. 

 

We will attend a workshop at Bathgate Academy on Tuesday 18th June from 9.30-12.30. Lunch will be 

provided before returning to Cedarbank@DCHS around 1.45pm. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions about this trip. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Nicola da Silva 

PT Senior Phase 

 

      @CedarbankSchool 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


